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Consideration of approval for an award of contract to Viasun Corporation for the lining of the Delaware Drive
drainage channel from approximately 23rd Avenue to Southern Avenue. The work would be through the
cooperative Pinal County Job Order Contract #175623 in the amount of $599,302.31, plus a 10% contingency
for unforeseen change orders in the amount of $59,930.23, for a total project cost not to exceed $659,232.54.
Work will result in the final phasing of a concrete lining from the Palm Wash entry of the channel to Southern
Avenue; depending on final scheduling and weather conditions, work is planned for this coming May and June
of 2021. This project was presented and discussed as part of the FY21 Capital Improvement and Street
Maintenance Plan at the June 16, 2020 city council work session.
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